
 
12 September 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 6  
 
In line with our History curriculum, we will be taking the Year 6 children to the Imperial 
War Museum on Tuesday 4th October. The children will get the chance to look around 
the WW1 galleries and will take part in a Documentary Making workshop.  
 
We will be leaving school at 10am and will be taking the tube from Highbury and 
Islington to Lambeth North. Each class will take part in a workshop in the morning and 
we will eat lunch at the museum before returning to school before home time. Please 
consider the weather forecast and make sure your child is wearing appropriate clothing 
and footwear. 
 
The children will require a packed lunch for the day which complies with our healthy 
eating policy. Please fill out the Parent and Carer Form below to indicate whether your 
child will be bringing their own lunch or whether they will require a school packed 
lunch. Please ensure that, if your child has an epipen box or asthma inhaler/spacer at 
school, they should bring a bag large enough to carry it themselves. 
 
We would be grateful for the support of two parents per class on the trip. Please also 
indicate on the Parent and Carer Form below if you are available to accompany the 
class to the Imperial War Museum on Tuesday 4th October. We will personally contact 
the parents who will accompany us prior to the trip.  
 
Please be aware that this trip may interfere with music lessons that are on a Tuesday. 
Please inform us if you would rather your child stays at school for the day in order not 
to miss the music lesson.  
 
Parent and Carer Form: Imperial War Museum Trip 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us via 
parentmessages@williamtyndale.islington.sch.uk 
 

- The Year 6 Team 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfhrTptq44wO3tOicdoYicpFGfci07hTTn-K19zBGARSGhzNA/viewform
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